
 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

REGARDING RESOLUTION #2020-48 “PURCHASE OF LOADER FROM THE CAPITAL 

RESERVE WATER FUND IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $170,000” 

MONDAY, APRIL 5, 2021 

6:30 P.M. 

 

Mayor Tobin opened the public hearing at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Clerk Blot read the advertisement aloud as it appeared in the newspaper.  

 

Deputy Mayor Sim stated that our current loader is 15 years old and in need of repair. The extent 

of repair was going to cost $40,000, so instead of investing that amount of money into a 15-year-

old loader, it was time to replace it. The loader is being purchased through State Contact. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Sim to adjourn the meeting. 

Motion seconded by Trustee Rubino. 

 

VOTE:   Trustee Lockart  Yes 

   Trustee Rubino  Yes 

   Trustee Sim   Yes 

   Trustee White   Yes 

   Mayor Tobin   Yes 

Motion passed.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted,  
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